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3211 Albert Street, 4th Floor 
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Phone:  306-787-6132 
 
 

November 18, 2020 
 
Call2Recycle Canada Inc. 
2590 Granville Street, Suite 201 
VANCOUVER, BC V6H 3H1 
 
 
Call2Recycle: 
 
The Government of Saskatchewan passed The Household Hazardous Waste Products Stewardship 
Regulations (the Regulations) in June 2019, which require industry first-sellers to establish a 
provincial program for the collection and recycling or safe disposal of several categories of 
household hazardous waste.  

On December 9, 2019, Call2Recycle submitted a product stewardship program (PSP) plan for the 
management of consumer batteries. Call2Recycle worked closely with the Ministry of 
Environment to ensure the PSP aligns with the regulatory requirements. The PSP was approved by 
ministry on April 27, 2020, with the understanding that the regulated battery recycling program 
will launch on January 1, 2021. Call2Recycle is the only approved program in Saskatchewan. 
Membership with Call2Recycle ensures compliance with the Regulations. First sellers are 
encouraged to contact Call2Recycle to better understand their obligations. 

If you would like to discuss this further with the ministry, please contact Claire Amundsen, Senior 
Waste Management Coordinator at (306) 787-9058 or claire.amundsen@gov.sk.ca. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brady Pollock 
Executive Director, Environmental Assessment and Stewardship Branch 
Ministry of Environment 
 
 
 
cc: Shelly Nicolle-Phillips, Manager, Waste Stewardship and Recycling, Ministry of 

Environment 
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